Subject: FW: Public Information Request FW: 2106

From:

To:

tyclevenger@yahoo.com;

Date:

Tuesday, June 28, 2016 8:03 PM

From: Christal Albrecht [mailto:CAlbrecht@alvincollege.edu]

Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2015 2:54 PM

To: Cc: Karl Stager; Ronald Phillips

Subject: FW: Public Information Request FW: 2106

Dear :

Please see comments from our legal counsel below. We are not required to request an AG's opinion on FERPA matters. To answer your other questions, the class was held on the Alvin Community College room N-111 from August 26 – August 30, 2013.

I hope this information is helpful to you. Christal

Dr. Christal M. Albrecht

President

Alvin Community College

3110 Mustang Road

Alvin, TX 77511

(281) 756-3598

calbrecht@alvincollege.edu

From: Leila Sarmecanic [mailto:LSarmecanic@rmgllp.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2015 2:22 PM

To: Christal Albrecht

Subject: RE: Public Information Request FW: 2106